
 

 

 

 
 
Date: 05th March 2025 
 

 
Our Ref: 23062 

 
Re: Lucan ESB Works. 
                  
Dear Resident/Trader/, 
 
We wish to advise that we, Bretland Construction Ltd, have been retained by South Dublin 
County Council to carry out ESB ducting route works around the Village Green. 
 
As such, in order to facility these works, Bretland will carry out essential underground 
ducting works in the area. These works will take approximately 3-4 weeks to complete. 
This schedule of works will be (Evening/Night) on Monday to Friday from 7pm to 5am. 
We wish to notify you that these works will commence Monday Evening 10th March at 
7pm, in the vicinity of AIB/Garda Barracks and working towards the Methodist Church. 
Attached is overview map of the intended works. 
 
We will be working Under a Traffic management system at all times. This System will be 
in place throughout the works, and this may cause some disruption. 
 
We would ask if people would not park in the work locations at these times. 
 
Due to the nature and extent of the works involved there will be some unavoidable 
disruptions. We will, however, endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum and notify 
the affected parties prior to any works in that particular area. 
 
We would request that children are asked to stay away from the construction works and any 
plant and machinery for their own safety.  
 
We would appreciate your co-operation and patience whilst we carry out these essential 
works and wish to assure you that any disruption will be kept to a minimum. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
________________ 
Damien Kearns (Project Manager) 
Bretland Construction Ltd 
046 9733791 


